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Dear Parents and children,
Welcome back! I hope you had a fantastic Christmas and New Year. Please find below topics for this term.
*******Don’t forget our Victorian Day on Thursday 12th January





	Literacy and history
	Victorians 
Fair’s Fair Book based on Victorian social history 


	Science
	Teeth, bones and digestion


	Maths
	Multiplication and division

	P.E
	Tuesday Swimming starts 10th Jan
Wednesdays Mr Cook


	D.T

	Packaging and shell structures


	Art

	William Morris



	R.E

	Jewish family life and celebrations.
Miraculous escapes


	PSHE
	Keeping safe
Rights and Responsibilities







If you have any books or artefacts which fit in with our topics – please bring in to share with the class. Thank you
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